
14.02.2014

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises a statement of
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the
principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomó.

With this Adjustment Request we would like to move our CoP deadline from February to June so as
to align the reporting cycle with our Fiscal Year, which runs from April to March and with our Annual
Report, including the section on sustainability, which is released in June.

We therefore ask for an alignment of our reporting cycle in order to be able to post a COp that
describes our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.
Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 15.06.2014 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Dipl.-lng. Helmut Fallmann and Leopold Bauernfeind

Managing Board Fabasoft AG


